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December 1, 2017 

 

Report for Health Initiative 

 

Greetings Brothers, 

 

The Health Initiative Committee met on November 14, 2017 at my medical office. This meeting 

was held in collaboration with the Suburban Houston Fort Bend County chapter of Delta Sigma 

Theta Sorority, Inc. We have begun the planning of the Heart Health Symposium to take place 

on February 24, 2018. The symposium is being held at the Pinnacle Center as same as last year. 

The time of the symposium will be from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. The next meeting of the Health 

Initiative Committee is scheduled for December 12, 2017. Thank you.  

   

Fraternally yours,  

Demetris A. Green, Sr. MD- Committee Chair 

4-Spring ’90-Rho Beta Beta Chapter Life Member 

National Life Member #6088 

9th District Life Member#10  

 


